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March 28, 2025

The Honorable Lizzie Fletcher 
United States House of Representatives 
2004 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Re: Westchase District – Richmond Ave Reconstruction Project Support

Dear Congresswoman Fletcher,

I am pleased to support the Westchase District’s Richmond Avenue Reconstruction Project, a significant 
component of the District’s long-range infrastructure plan to support the community’s growth and vitality. 
This project will facilitate the final design and reconstruction of Richmond Avenue from Beltway 8 to Wood-
land Park Drive, improving pavement conditions, providing sidewalks to current City of Houston standards, 
improving medians, upgrading public utilities and storm drainage. Additionally, it will enhance intersection 
design, ensuring safer and more efficient multimodal crossing conditions.

By improving mobility, stormwater management, and underground utilities, this project will enhance safety 
and support ongoing growth, economic vitality, and long-term resilience in the corridor. These enhance-
ments will deliver significant benefits to both the local community and regional transportation network.

I appreciate your partnership and collaboration in advancing this critical infrastructure investment for our 
community.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


